
 

 

 
 
September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Re: Use of hand sanitiser in school 
 
As you are aware, we have made the use of hand sanitiser the main way students will clean 
their hands at school at regular intervals during the current Covid-19 situation. This is 
consistent with government guidance. This is the most practical method for us to use, given 
that we have a very large number of students, because of the relative number of hand 
basins we have on site and to ensure we have sufficient time for students to study the full 
curriculum. We have tried to avoid a situation where students are standing in long queues for 
wash basins across each day.  
 
If you have any concerns about your child using hand sanitiser in school, please note that 
skin-friendly skin cleaning wipes can be used as an alternative. Please kindly consult your 
supplier on the most suitable product of hand sanitiser or skin-friendly skin cleaning 
wipes to kill the current virus.  
 
If you are unhappy about your child using hand sanitiser or skin-friendly skin cleaning wipes 
in school, please kindly contact your child’s Progress Leader to further discuss the matter.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
P.Kelly 
Headteacher 
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